
December 8, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Stan Szereszen 

16 Shagbark Road 

Shelton, CT 06484 

 

Dear Mr. Szereszen: 

 

Per your request I have enclosed copies of all Review Board hearing transcripts as well as all 

document releases to date. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


